
 

Minister Anne Rabbitte 

Minister of State in Dept of Children, Disability, Equality and Integration  

With Responsibility for Disability Department of Children, Equality, Disability, 

Integration and Youth,  

Block 1,  

Miesian Plaza,  

50 – 58 Lower Baggot Street,  

Dublin 2 

 

Sent to: anne.rabbitte@oireachtas.ie  

annerabbitte@hse.ie  

 

19th October 2021 

Re. Meeting request to discuss the Brandon Report  

 

Dear Minister,  

 

On behalf of the Irish Association of Social Workers (IASW), I write to request an 

urgent meeting with you in relation to adult safeguarding in Ireland, in the wake 

of the Brandon report. As you are aware, social work is the named lead profession 

in adult safeguarding and we would like to brief you on our professional concerns 

about both the HSE response to the Brandon case and the current governance 

and oversight of safeguarding which impacts upon disabled people. 

 

The IASW welcomes your strong intervention in relation to the Brandon case and 

are heartened by your calls for transparency. 

We attach a copy of our current position paper on adult safeguarding and look 

forward to hearing from you, 

 

Kind Regards,  

 
______________________ 

Vivian Geiran  

Chair 

SW000319 

 

St. Andrews Resource Centre, 114 - 116 Pearse Street, Dublin 2, Ireland | Tel: 086 024 1055 | Email: administrator@iasw.ie | Website: www.iasw.ie 

mailto:anne.rabbitte@oireachtas.ie
mailto:annerabbitte@hse.ie
mailto:administrator@iasw.ie
http://www.iasw.ie/

